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Bloody Murder Nov 30 2023 A group of the usual
British murder-mystery types gather for a
weekend reatreat at the sumptuous country



estate of the esteemed Lady Somerset. But when
one of the guests dies of poison her ladyship
refuses to summon the police.
 This Murder Was Staged Mar 03 2024 It's
opening night of a brand-new mystery play, but
just as the killer is about to be revealed,
the body of the play's director falls onstage
instead. In that moment, the theater becomes
an active crime scene, and everyone from cast
to crew to even the audience becomes a
suspect. But how is the intrepid detective
supposed to find the killer when everyone and
their mother (literally) has a motive to want
the demanding director gone? This Murder Was
Staged is a fast-paced, backstabbing,
backstage comedy from two of the writers of
The Alibis and Rogues' Gallery. Mystery Comedy
Full-length. 100-120 minutes. 8-25 actors
 Movie Scripts and Madness Jul 03 2021 Kendall
Whitaker always longed for a starring role in
a movie full of action, adventure, love, and
murder. She just never thought she would be
living in one. An aspiring actress, she left
her normal life in Phoenix for the bright
lights of Hollywood. Taking a job as the
marketing assistant to a miserable boss at
Blossom Studios, she believed this job would
eventually open the door into the movie
industry. When she finally gets her hands on
an audition script, she refuses to let



anything stand in her way. What she doesn't
expect is the return of her arch nemesis, the
attention of the very dashing actor, Grayson
Ellis and finding the body of the nosy
receptionist. Before she knows it, Kendall
finds herself embroiled in the mysterious
events that are happening at studio. With each
unfortunate incident including the
disappearance of her boss, Kendall is right in
the middle of it all. Could the answer be
hidden in the canceled movie, Off the Pacific,
or has the answer been in front of her the
entire time? It's obvious that someone has set
out to destroy Blossom Studios and they will
do whatever it takes to succeed. Kendall
realizes that she must solve this mystery in
order to prove her own innocence and possibly
save her own life.
 Murder Movie Makers May 13 2022 Serial
killers, mass murderers, spree killers,
outlaws, and real-life homicidal maniacs have
long held a grim fascination for both
filmmakers and viewers. Since the 1970s,
hundreds of films and television movies have
been made covering killers from Charles Manson
to Ted Bundy and the Zodiac Killer creating a
uniquely morbid sub-genre within horror and
thrillers. This collection of interviews sheds
light on 17 filmmakers and screenwriters who
tackled this controversial subject while



attempting to explore the warped world of
infamous killers. The interviews include John
McNaughton (Henry: Portrait of a Serial
Killer), Tom Hanson (The Zodiac Killer), David
Wickes (Jack the Ripper), Chris Gerolmo
(Citizen X), Chuck Parello (The Hillside
Stranglers), David Jacobson (Dahmer) and Clive
Saunders on his ill-fated experience directing
Gacy. Offering candid insights into the
creative process behind these movies, the
interviews also show the pitfalls and moral
controversy the filmmakers had to wrestle with
to bring their visions to the screen.
 Dial "M" for Murder Mar 30 2021 THE STORY:
Tony Wendice has married his wife, Margot, for
her money and now plans to murder her for the
same reason. He arranges the perfect murder.
He blackmails a scoundrel he used to know into
strangling her for a fee of one thousand
pounds, and
 Murder at the Book Club Feb 27 2021 Something
bad is brewing among a friendly group of book
lovers: “A deliciously Agatha Christie-style
mystery that sucks you in from the first
page.” —Sibel Hodge, bestselling author of
Look Behind You Imagine nine women meeting.
Tea and cake are on the coffee table. They’ve
come together to share their love of books.
They are friends. They trust each other. It’s
a happy gathering. What could be more



harmless? Then scratch the surface and look
closer. One is lonely. One is desperate. And
one of them is a killer. When the body of a
woman is discovered on a Cambridge common, DCI
Barrett and DI Palmer are called in to
investigate. But the motive behind the crime
isn’t clear—and it all leads back to a book
club. As the lies, volatile friendships, and
tension among the group rise to the surface,
DCI Barrett and DI Palmer must work out the
motive and track down a cold-blooded killer.
But just when they think they’re on the right
track, a twist in the plot throws them off
course . . . “Will keep readers guessing till
the very end!” —J.A. Baker, bestselling author
of The Other Mother “A deliciously devilish
whodunit!” —Robert Bryndza, bestselling author
of the Detective Erika Foster series
 The Single Man - A Murder Mystery Aug 28 2023
After a death threat is found on the set of
the hit television show, THE SINGLE MAN, the
producers strike upon a brilliant idea: Have
suave mustachioed investigator Henri Poisson
fill in for the terrified bachelor in order to
root out the presumptive killer. But with
eight single ladies vying for his attention on
the show, will Poisson be able to discover the
killer in time? Who will get the rose, and who
will get the thorns? A hilarious murder
mystery spoof. Comedy/Mystery Full-length.



80-85 minutes 15-30 actors, gender flexible
 Murder by the Book Apr 23 2023
 Drop Dead! Feb 07 2022 "A cast of has been
actors plan to revive their careers in Drop
Dead!, a potboiler murder mystery directed by
"Wonder Child of the Broadway Stage" Victor Le
Pewe (a psychotic eye twitching megalomaniac).
At the dress rehearsal the set falls, props
break, and the producer and an actor are
murdered. During the opening night
performance, the murders continue. The
remaining thespians must save the show and
their careers, solve the mystery and stay
alive for curtain calls"--Page 4 of cover.
 Homicide Highball May 05 2024 Dan Turner,
Hollywood Detective is at his best in
"Homicide Highball," showcasing his unique
brand of slang-talking, Vat 69-swilling
action. Read Robert Leslie Bellem's original
story, then thrill to John Wooley's original
script, which laid the groundwork for the film
starring Marc Singer. A good deed backfires,
and the famous shamus is on the run, eager to
put the squiff on a murder charge. The
suspects? A smooth filly, a movie mogul, and a
B-movie director. Meantime, Turner dodges
someone with a killer pitching arm, and eludes
cops and crooks alike in a wild amusement park
chase. 90 proof pulp fiction! This volume
includes Robert Leslie Bellem's original prose



story, "Homicide Highball," from the February
1950 issue of "Hollywood Detective."
 Murder by Indecision Feb 19 2023
 No Body to Murder Jan 01 2024
 The Play That Goes Wrong Dec 08 2021 Good
evening. I'm Inspector Carter. Take my case.
This must be Charles Haversham! I'm sorry,
this must've given you all a damn shock. After
benefitting from a large and sudden
inheritance, the inept and accident-prone
Cornley Polytechnic Drama Society embark on
producing an ambitious 1920s murder mystery.
They are delighted that neither casting issues
nor technical hitches currently stand in their
way. However, hilarious disaster ensues and
the cast start to crack under the pressure,
but can they get the production back on track
before the final curtain falls? The Play That
Goes Wrong is a farcical murder mystery, a
play within a play, conceived and performed by
award-winning company Theatre Mischief. It was
first published as a one-act play and is
published in this new edition as a two-act
play.
 Murder in the Air Oct 18 2022
 Moonstone Murders Jun 13 2022 A serial killer
is on the loose! A psycho is using hand-
crafted knives made of meteorite metal as
murder weapons. Is the bloodbath being covered
up by the military? Are aliens involved, or



some kind of black magic? And can two men find
love before one or the other (or both) become
the killer's next victim?
 Script for Murder Nov 18 2022 The Victoriana
is a lovely old theatre in the Frank Matcham
style. It is an old music hall (with a reputed
ghost) and is situated opposite the pier in
the seaside town of Fairbourne on the south
coast of England. During the season of 1955
one of the actors is murdered in his dressing
room sometime between the matinee and the
evening performance. Suspicion falls on each
of the other actors and actresses in the small
company, as well as on the murdered man's
wife, who is more famous than her husband.
Then there are the other staff in the theatre,
the producer, the electricians, and the
cleaners. Or did someone from an area of his
life outside the theatre gain access and kill
him? Inspector Carding and Sergeant George
Binns are investigating. The absence of an
obvious motive for the murder makes their task
far more difficult, as does the fact that the
main suspects are all actors and actresses,
used to playing a part. The tension builds up
as secrets are gradually revealed, and the
small cast become suspicious of each other.
Yet to leave before the season finishes will
point the finger at the murderer.
 A Plot Of Murder Sep 28 2023 A Neighborhood



Association meeting is the scene of chaos. Lou
Braunhorst, friendly neighbor, and conspiracy
theorist, has information that the quiet
streets will soon be re-zoned for commercial
development. (but he also believes that Black
Helicopters are transmitting signals through
his satellite dish that put a "liberal spin"
on his T.V. programs. But Lou's concerns do
have validity. (The re-zoning, not the
helicopters.) There is a 'secret' real estate
scheme to institute "Eminent Domain" over the
subdivision to make way for a Family Fun Pizza
Parlor and a Strip Mall. Councilman Ratcliff
who knows more about the neighborhood 'take-
over' than he wishes to reveal, can't stay
around because he is participating as an Elvis
Impersonator at Elvis-O-Rama and must leave.
Before Elvis can 'leave the building', he
turns up dead in the restroom. Was it foul
play or the ultimate Elvis impersonation?
Special Secret Agent McManshon is quick to
arrive and conduct an investigation. It seems
Secret Agent McManshon knows a lot about this
plot of murder, but unfortunately, it's a
secret. For now.
 Much Ado about Murder Feb 02 2024
 The Musical Comedy Murders of 1940 Mar 11
2022 THE STORY: The creative team responsible
for a recent Broadway flop (in which three
chorus girls were murdered by the mysterious



Stage Door Slasher) assemble for a backer's
audition of their new show at the Westchester
estate of a wealthy angel.
 The Shooting Script Apr 04 2024 Drawn to his
neighbor's Malibu beach house by the sound of
gunfire, Dr. Mark Sloan finds the bullet-
riddled bodies of an aspiring actress and a
Hollywood producer. An obvious suspect is the
producer's wife, but Mark thinks the crime
scene resembles a mob hit more than a crime of
passion. Original.
 Murder in the White House Jun 01 2021 New
York Times Bestseller: The murder of the
secretary of state in the executive mansion
sparks a mystery with “a superb denouement”
(Time). In a city where the weapon of choice
is usually gossip, the strangling of Secretary
of State Lansard Blaine in the Lincoln Bedroom
is a gruesome first. White House counsel Ron
Fairbanks is ordered to investigate. There are
persistent rumors that the secretary was an
inveterate womanizer with ties to a glamorous
call girl. There is also troubling evidence of
unofficial connections with international
agents. For Fairbanks, who is in love with the
president’s daughter, one point is all too
clear: only a few highly placed insiders had
access to the Lincoln Bedroom that fateful
evening, one of whom was the president. Torn
between his job, his loyalty, his love, and



uncovering the truth, Fairbanks must make gut-
wrenching choices that lead to a surprise no
one could have foreseen. Murder in the White
House is the first book in Margaret Truman’s
Capital Crimes series of political thrillers
set in and around Washington, DC. Having spent
a good part of her childhood in the White
House as the daughter of US President Harry S.
Truman, she now takes readers beyond the
public halls and into the private corridors of
power.
 WHITE HELL'S SHOOTING STAR & THE HISTON
HARVEST MURDER Apr 11 2022 Following on from
the author's book White Hell's Shooting Star
she has created a film script for production.
Also added to this film script edition is The
Harvest Murder. Both scripts are based on true
stories in the Histon and Impington area of
Cambridge in the UK. Should you wish to
produce a play for public entertainment,
please contact the author at
fen.mysteries@gmail.com.
 Murder For Two Jun 25 2023 Officer Marcus
Moscowicz is a small town policeman with
dreams of making it to detective. One fateful
night, shots ring out at the surprise birthday
party of Great American Novelist Arthur
Whitney and the writer is killed…fatally. With
the nearest detective an hour away, Marcus
jumps at the chance to prove his sleuthing



skills—with the help of his silent partner,
Lou. But whodunit? Did Dahlia Whitney,
Arthur's scene-stealing wife, give him a big
finish? Is Barrette Lewis, the prima
ballerina, the prime suspect? Did Dr. Griff,
the overly-friendly psychiatrist, make a
frenemy? Marcus has only a short amount of
time to find the killer and make his name
before the real detective arrives… and the ice
cream melts!
 A Party to Murder Jul 15 2022 Six people have
come in secret on Halloween to play a murder
mystery game at a rustic island cottage.
Invited by writer Charles Prince, they appear
set for a weekend of fun until ghosts from the
past begin to haunt the proceedings and it
becomes clear that all is not as it seems. The
game takes on a sinister dimension when guests
begin to die and the remaining players realize
that they are playing for their lives. Tension
rises. Secret passageways, incriminating
letters, hidden compartments, bodies in the
window seat and a twenty five year old
unsolved mystery twist and turn toward the
unexpected and terrifying conclusion.
 102 Great Monologues Aug 16 2022 A sequel
collection of winning monologues in the style
and format of "100 Great Monologs" by the sane
author. Rebecca Young knows how teenagers
think and act -- and what they like to talk



about. These monologues and duologues may be
used for auditions, class assignments or
contest competitions. With such a wide variety
of topics, there is a monologue to fit any
student's personality. All of the monologues
are non-theatrical in style -- they speak as
teenagers live. Easy to stage.
 Agatha Christie's Murder on the Orient
Express Sep 04 2021 Just after midnight, a
snowdrift stops the Orient Express in its
tracks. The luxurious train is surprisingly
full for the time of the year, but by the
morning it is one passenger fewer. An American
tycoon lies dead in his compartment, stabbed a
dozen times, his door locked from the inside.
Isolated and with a killer in their midst,
detective Hercule Poirot must identify the
murderer – in case he or she decides to strike
again.
 Down the Road Aug 04 2021 THE STORY: DOWN THE
ROAD centers on a convicted serial killer and
the husband and wife writing team hired to
help him write an account of his crimes. The
killer, Bill Reach, has admitted to the
murders of nineteen women, but there may have
been mor
 Homicide Jul 27 2023 Bobby Gold is a smooth-
talking Jewish homicide detective. He is
annoyed when he becoems involved in a routine
investigation into the murder of an elderly



Jewish woman in a black ghetto. He is more
interested in a high-profile murder case that
he nd his partner are on the verge of
breaking. But the old woman's murder draws him
into a world of anti-Semitism and Jewish
terrorism, where his loyalties are blurred,
and he is forced to confront his own attitudes
about being Jewish.
 Script for Murder Mar 23 2023 The Victoriana
is a lovely old theater in the Frank Matcham
style. It is an old music hall (with a reputed
ghost) and is situated opposite the pier in
the seaside town of Fairbourne on the south
coast of England. During the season of 1955
one of the actors is murdered in his dressing
room some time between the matinee and the
evening performance. Suspicion falls on each
of the other actors and actresses in the small
company, as well as on the murdered man's
wife, who is more famous than her husband.
Then there are the other staff in the theater,
the producer, the electricians, and the
cleaners. Or did someone from an area of his
life outside the theater gain access and kill
him? Inspector Carding and Sergeant George
Binns are investigating. The absence of an
obvious motive for the murder makes their task
far more difficult, as does the fact that the
main suspects are all actors and actresses,
used to playing a part. The tension builds up



as secrets are gradually revealed, and the
small cast become suspicious of each other.
Yet to leave before the season finishes will
point the finger at the murderer.
 Twelve Angry Men May 01 2021 A landmark
American drama that inspired a classic film
and a Broadway revival—featuring an
introduction by David Mamet A blistering
character study and an examination of the
American melting pot and the judicial system
that keeps it in check, Twelve Angry Men holds
at its core a deeply patriotic faith in the
U.S. legal system. The play centers on Juror
Eight, who is at first the sole holdout in an
11-1 guilty vote. Eight sets his sights not on
proving the other jurors wrong but rather on
getting them to look at the situation in a
clear-eyed way not affected by their personal
prejudices or biases. Reginald Rose
deliberately and carefully peels away the
layers of artifice from the men and allows a
fuller picture to form of them—and of America,
at its best and worst. After the critically
acclaimed teleplay aired in 1954, this
landmark American drama went on to become a
cinematic masterpiece in 1957 starring Henry
Fonda, for which Rose wrote the adaptation.
More recently, Twelve Angry Men had a
successful, and award-winning, run on
Broadway. For more than seventy years, Penguin



has been the leading publisher of classic
literature in the English-speaking world. With
more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics
represents a global bookshelf of the best
works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to
provide authoritative texts enhanced by
introductions and notes by distinguished
scholars and contemporary authors, as well as
up-to-date translations by award-winning
translators.
 A Medley Of Murder Mystery Plays May 25 2023
3 comedy murder mystery plays by Lee Mueller.
A collection of earliest play scripts and some
of his most popular works that have been
produced nationally and internationally. This
medley of mystery includes "Murder Me Always"
- During a very bad performance of "Murder Me
Always", a real murder takes place off stage.
The Director is shot. The "fake" play comes to
a halt and a "real" murder mystery begins.
"Talk About A Murder" - A Television talk Show
is taping a live broadcast. One of the guests
turns up dead, while the show is "live" on the
air. Can the hosts and guests solve the
murder? Will it boost their ratings? Must the
Show go on? And the award-winning "Death Of A
Doornail" - An eccentric Millionaire, Albert
Doornale has invited all of his close friends
to his estate. Only problem is, Albert is



missing. No one has seen him. Was Albert
killed? Kidnapped? A murder investigation will
begin, as soon as a body is found
 Pressure Point: An Action Thriller Movie
Script About Environmentalism and Corporate
Murder Sep 16 2022 Politically incorrect Ex-
ATF agent John Kane is hired to track down a
radical environmental activist sabotaging
corporate polluters to save the earth. But
when he finds her, someone starts killing
activists and Kane finds himself as a target
protecting the one woman he would like to give
up to the bad guys.
 The Mousetrap Oct 30 2023 Melodrama / 5m, 3f
/ Int. The author comes forth with another hit
about a group of strangers stranded in a
boarding house during a snow storm, one of
whom is a murderer. The suspects include the
newly married couple who run the house, and
the suspicions that are in their minds nearly
wreck their perfect marriage. Others are a
spinster with a curious background, an
architect who seems better equipped to be a
chef, a retired Army major, a strange little
man who claims his car has overturned in a
drift, and a jurist who makes life miserable
for everyone. Into their midst comes a
policeman, traveling on skis. He no sooner
arrives, than the jurist is killed. Two down,
and one to go. To get to the rationale of the



murderer's pattern, the policeman probes the
background of everyone present, and rattles a
lot of skeletons. Another famous Agatha
Christie switch finish! Chalk up another
superb intrigue for the foremost mystery
writer of her time.
 The Murders in the Rue Morgue Jan 26 2021
"The Rue Morgue Murders" is a pioneering tale
in the mystery genre, in which detective
Auguste Dupin uses his acute observation and
logic to solve a brutal double murder in
Paris, revealing a surprising and unusual
outcome.
 Murder in the Studio Jan 09 2022 A collection
of three radio plays including a Poirot story
for live performance comprising Personal Call,
Yellow Iris, Butter in a Lordly Dish.
 Murder is My Business Jan 21 2023 MURDER AT
THE RIO GRANDE Ten years ago, private eye Mike
Shayne did a job for one of the richest men in
El Paso, digging up dirt on a boy courting the
tycoon’s daughter. Now the daughter’s back,
all grown up and dangerous. And so’s Shayne –
but this time it’s to investigate murder…
 Whodunnit Dec 20 2022 This Broadway success
by the author of Sleuth takes audiences to
Agatha Christie's England. Six strangers and a
butler have gathered for a black tie dinner in
a wealthy lawyer's mansion during a
thunderstorm. The guests include an aged rear



admiral, a bitchy aristocrat, a doddering old
archeologist, a dashing young cad and other
Christie types. One of the guests is an oily
Levantine who tells the others (each in
private) that he has the goods to blackmail
them. He is ripe for murder and so it happens.
Whodunnit? -- Publisher's description.
 Ax of Murder Jun 06 2024
 The Perfect Murder Oct 06 2021 The Perfect
Murder is a suspenseful and gripping novella
from Peter James, the bestselling author of
the phenomenally successful Roy Grace series.
How do you commit the perfect murder? Victor
Smiley and his wife Joan have been married for
nearly twenty years. Victor secretly loathes
Joan more and more each day. Joan is bored by
Victor, and his snoring drives her mad. Their
marriage has reached a crisis point. Victor
decides there is only one way to get Joan out
of his life for ever, but he's about to get a
nasty surprise. As it turns out, Victor's not
the only one with murder in mind . . .
 Rehearsal for Murder Nov 06 2021
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